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What are the differences between bylaws and standing rules?

The bylaws define the structure of the organization, while the standing rules deal with administrative
details. Bylaws are adopted when an organization is being formed, while the standing rules are adopted
only as they are needed: the latter may be amended more easily than bylaws. Frequently, the standing
rules affect mainly a Board rather than the entire assembly.

Some examples of possible standing rules.

The registration fee and traveling expense for the President to attend the NCCW convention will be paid
by the organization.

Anyone who attends a workshop or seminar paid for by the organization will be required to give an oral
report at the next meeting.

Commissions will take turns bringing refreshments to meetings.

Please note that these are important rules, but they should not be placed in the bylaws because they
are administrative in nature.

A new standing rule may be proposed by any member at any meeting; it requires a second and majority
vote to adopt. An amendment to an existing rule requires a 2/3 vote without previous notice or a
majority vote with notice, or a 2/3 vote of the entire membership.




